
U-M Urologists 
respond to release 

of ‘Surgeon 
Scorecard’ 

• • • 

U.S. News and World Report 
published an editorial written 
by Drs. Khurshid Ghani, James 
Montie and David Miller on the 
pros and cons of a “Surgeon 
Scorecard” developed and 
released by ProPublica, an 
investigative journalism group. 
 
The release of the rankings, 
which specified surgeon-
specific outcomes for eight 
different elective procedures, 
engendered strong reactions 
from both proponents and 
opponents of the scorecard. 
U.S. News and World Report 
felt the U-M Urologists’ 
response presented an even-
handed assessment of the effort 
by ProPublica. 

University of Michigan and University of 
Copenhagen conclude first CopMich 
Urology Symposium 
 

The first symposium, which has plans to become an annual 
event, was hosted in at the Hotel Scandic in Copenhagen, 
Denmark and featured speakers from both schools. The 
symposium touched on a wide range of topics, covering 
everything from oncology to fertility, even discussing the role of 
nurse practitioners. 
 

The University of Michigan's ongoing partnership with the 
University of Copenhagen is active in collaboration between Dr. 
Dana A. Ohl, Chief of Michigan Urology's Division of 
Andrology and Urologic Health (AUH) and Dr. Jens Sønksen, 
Professor at the University of Copenhagen and Head of 
Urological Research Center and Andrology, Herlev Hospital, 
Denmark. 

AUH’s Dr. John Wei and other Urology 
faculty develop new test to detect 
prostate cancer 
The Mi-Prostate Score, otherwise known as MiPS, uses urine 
samples to offer improved detection of prostate cancer over 
traditional screening methods. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7JqdviV9YZI
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